

From: [Henry Jackson](#)
To: [Joshua Rapp](#); [John Carleton](#); [Torres, Jeannette \(DHSES\)](#); [Dennehy, Gregory J. \(FDNY\)](#); [REDACTED] [EOC Logistics](#); [Lawrence Crowe](#); [Chris Keeley](#); [Morgan Bennett](#); [Anita Sher](#); [Herman Schafer](#); [Cyndi Mellen](#); [Joseph Kurien, Sarah](#); [Sarah Gastelum](#); [Justin Diehl](#); [Matthew Alilionis](#); [Courtney Loiacono](#); [Heather Roiter](#); [Ira Tannenbaum](#); [Eric Robinson](#); [Asiedu, Rexford](#); [Moran, Kevin](#); [REDACTED] [Zach Iscol](#); [Christina A Farrell](#); [REDACTED] [Iving Xu](#)
Cc: [Jessica Sanchez](#); [Hope Slon](#); [Domanique Reed](#); [Pantaleon, Aleph](#); [Erik Worobey](#); [David Schmid](#); [Natalie Grybauskas](#); [Stacey Martinez](#); [Megan Conway](#); [Andrew Quintero](#); [Maria Kolaitis](#); [MAURIO, FRANCIS](#); [Eric Stoessel](#); [Johanna Conroy](#); [Michael Allen](#); [John Grimm](#); [PBBSOperations](#).
Subject: FBF Evacuation Conversation - 1545 Update
Date: Monday, January 8, 2024 4:06:42 PM

Hi All,

Just completed the afternoon update. The forecast is pretty much the same. The only change I heard was the timeframe of strongest winds went from Midnight – 3am to 11pm – 4am. Same numbers on wind at 30-40mph sustained, with gusts from 50-60mph.

Holding the same plan:

Request to the State for buses is submitted.

Madison HS still in play as a backup evacuation location.

H+H prepared to support on site operations and evacuation operations if needed.

Garner prepared to support tent operations as previously described.

We will also confirm notification protocols tomorrow for the event.

I scheduled a Noon call tomorrow to validate the plan and handle any issues that arise by then.

Thanks for your support.

Best,
Henry

Henry Jackson
Chief Operating Officer
NYC Emergency Management

[REDACTED]
[REDACTED]
[REDACTED]